
WHAT'S NEW1 Vaccinations are now available to Phase 1B Tier One, who are 65 and older

and those in education, childcare, emergency services, and food and

agriculture.

We have updated our Reopen and Remain Open Guidance document based

on the updated CDPH guidance from January 14, 2021.

GOOD NEWS2
We are thankful we’ve been able to remain open in our modified

traditional 5-day a week schedule, while meeting the updated

guidance.
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WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK

REGISTRATION REMINDERS3
Student registration is happening for the 2021-22 school  year! Registering

early allows each school and program to be staffed with the best

candidates. 

When registering, we will gauge parent interest for in-person and exclusive

distance learning through the Champions Academy. 

Families will select their program preference for the next school year,

keeping in mind this is not a final commitment. Families will commit to in-

person instruction or the Champions Academy in April when more

information is available.
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HEALTH REMINDERS4
If a student isn’t feeling well or has COVID-19 symptoms, they must

immediately quarantine and contact their school so our nurse can follow up

with additional information.

As a cautionary measure, if a family member is awaiting a COVID-19 test,

awaiting results, or potentially exposed to a positive case, we ask you to

self-quarantine your children until results are in.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UJNnZv0CePY4UvNasASM6HgZrx4VAWXT/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/CDPH%20Document%20Library/COVID-19/Consolidated_Schools_Guidance.pdf
https://www.rcsdk8.org/student-registration
http://www.rcsdk8.org/
http://www.rcsdk8.org/

